
The Department of the Navy and Marine Corps sampled drinking water wells in a designated area near 
Marine Corps Outlying Landing Field Camp Davis beginning in March 2021. We tested for certain per- and 
polyfluoroalkyl substances (PFAS), specifically perfluorooctane sulfonate (PFOS) and perfluorooctanoic 
acid (PFOA), which may be present in these private drinking water wells due to past uses on-base of certain 
firefighting foams.

Eleven wells were tested, and none had PFOA or PFOS detected above the U.S. Environmental Protection 
Agency lifetime health advisory. The off-base sampling area does not need to be resampled or expanded at 
this time based on available information.

Our records indicate that you are a resident and/or property owner in the sampling area. Due to ongoing 
COVID safety concerns, we invite you to visit our online Virtual Open House beginning August 30, 2021, at 
http://www.lejeune.marines.mil/CampDavisPFAS to learn more about the results and the path forward.

PFAS Drinking Water Sampling near 
Marine Corps Outlying Landing Field Camp Davis
Marine Corps Base Camp Lejeune  |  Holly Ridge, North Carolina

Información en Español – Para recibir esta información en español, por favor llame a 866-623-2847 
o envíe un mensaje por correo electrónico a CampDavisPFAS@usmc.mil.

Additional information can be found at https://go.usa.gov/xAFx5.

11 samples collected 

10 PFOA/PFOS not detected

1 PFOA/PFOS detected below the lifetime health advisory

http://www.lejeune.marines.mil/CampDavisPFAS
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